Hello Everyone,

How are things going with you and your family?
¢« We hope you are well and have been enjoying
seeing the sunshine. Have you enjoyed being at
home this holiday? have you been busy?

we? so I am sending this new ‘Learning at Home’
letter to share school news and some great photos

of some of you learning in all kinds of ways.

Holy and Jack’s

R Y Remember you can e-mail your teachers or you can
metable

e-mail me whenever you like. Look on the

website for our e-mail addresses, we would love

to hear from you and will reply when we can,

~ from Mrs

Remember our Federation motto
is

‘inspire ~ discover ~ succeed’

Let’s use this time to inspire each
other, discover new things, and
succeed at skills we have never
had the chance to try before. I

hope you enjoy reading and
looking at what your friends

have been up to.

H..E..L..L..O..
says Charlie’s

recycled robeot

\ . Do you have a brilliant idea or activity that you
. - would like me to share with everyone? If you do,
" then let your teacher or let me know so that we
can add it just here, by the lightbulb next week.




